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Montana Plan First Section 1115 Family Planning Demonstration Waiver 
 
During the annual Public input forum to solicit comments on the progress of the 1115 
Demonstration Waivers, held November 29, 2017, we received one comment on Montana’s Plan 
First Family Planning Waiver. The comment came from Stacey Anderson, Communication and 
Public Affairs Manager, for the Montana Primary Care Association. Her comment was in 
support of the on-going Plan First waiver, and extension of that waiver, effective January 1, 
2018. She commented that FQHCs around the state have expressed appreciation of the waiver. 
She added it as a great program to fill the family planning needs of women who do not qualify 
for Medicaid.  
 
There were no other public comments received for the Montana Plan First Section 1115 Family 
Planning Demonstration Waiver. 
 
 


